
NOTICE

3307/A, Moulvi Pukur Par Arakan Road, 
Chandgaon, Chattogram.

 
 

 
 
Assalamu A'laikum,  
 
On the 21st of May (Tuesday), we will be hosting a Fruit Festival 
to enjoy the vibrancy of summer! For this event, we have 
prepared a variety of exciting activities for our young students.  
To enhance the festivities, we kindly request that your child 
brings the specified fruits according to the quantity assigned. 
 
Student's Name:  
Type of Fruit:  
Amount: 
 
PS: There will be no CHAT CLUB on the 7th of May, Tuesday, for Year 
One & Two. Hence, on the 7th of May, KS1 students' departure time will 
be 1:30 pm. 
 
Jazakumullahu Khairan 

Date: 20/05/24


